
 

Safe 

With high temperatures expected, please 
take extra care over the next few days:  Stay 
hydrated – drink plenty of water throughout 

the day. Wear light, breathable clothing and a 
hat for sun protection. Seek shade and avoid 

direct sun during peak heat 
(11am–3pm).Bring a refillable 

water bottle and apply sun-
screen before coming to school. 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY (LAST WEEK) 

No assembly today as 2 year 

groups were otherwise engaged! 

However lots to celebrate last week! Our list 

of superstars are below:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

We have some lovely news 

to share – warm congratula-

tions to one of our wonderful 

Teaching Assistants, Mrs Cooper, who is 

expecting a baby in November! Mrs 

Cooper plans to be with us as long as pos-

sible before the baby arrives, so no good-

byes just yet. Congratulations to the 

Cooper family – we’re all thrilled for you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy & Learning 

Today the school was a sea of rainbows as we 

celebrated Pride Month. We explained  to the 

children that Pride Month is all about ac-

ceptance, and the right for everyone to be 

proud of who they are. It’s a time to recognise 

and celebrate diversity, reflect on the im-

portance of inclusion, and continue pro-

moting respect and equality for all. For us, we 

aim to create a culture where school is a place 

where everyone belongs and is free to be 

themselves. Thank you to everyone who sup-

ported this event. 

Message from Miss Snow 

It’s been another busy and exciting week at school, and I’m delighted 
to share just a few of the highlights. A huge well done to our Year 6 
pupils who represented the school brilliantly at the Swimming Gala 
held at Sidcup Leisure Centre on Thursday. Their teamwork, determi-
nation, and sportsmanship shone through, and we are very proud to 

share that they came 3rd overall – a fantastic achievement! Years 3 to 6 have 
been taking part in Assessment Week. We know these times can feel a little chal-
lenging, but every pupil gave their very best effort, and we are incredibly proud of 
their positive attitude and resilience throughout. Year 4 enjoyed a wonderful trip 
to Danson Park today. It was a lovely opportunity to explore, play, and enjoy the 
great outdoors with friends. We also welcomed Year 2 children from Chatsworth, 
who joined our Year 5 buddies for a fun and adventurous treasure hunt around 
the school grounds. It was heart-warming to see the older pupils supporting and 
encouraging the younger ones – a real display of the caring and inclusive spirit we 
value so much. Wishing you all a restful and sunny weekend! 

3B 1.Oliver 

2.Liam 

3T 1.Edie 

1. Daisy 

4T 1.Max 

2.Sophia 

4Y 1.Louie 

2.Taran 

5B 1.William 

2.Maddison 

5S 1. Elena 

2.Beatrice 

6D 1.Teddy H 

1. Joseph  

6T 1.Alfie 

2.Phoebe 

Sport N/A 

Attendance 

(Last week’s 

highest %) 

3B 

Kindness Ella & Abbie (Y5) 

Lilly (Y4) 

 

 

Tues 1st July/Weds 2nd July—Y6 Second-

ary Transition  

Weds 2nd July– Y3 to London Zoo/Y4 

Athletics Competition 

Mon 7th-Fri 11th July—Y6 IOW trip 

Wed 9th July—Y2-3 Transition talk 5pm 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 
Class 4 Tull our attendance champi-
ons this week with an outstanding 

100%! You can’t get any better than 
that! 

27th  June 2025 

Tomorrow 


